Republic of the Philippines
COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS
Regional office XII
Cotabato City

July 26, 2010

Jo Baker
Programme Officer
Urgent Appeals Programme

RE: follow up on torture complaint of victims Anuar Hasim and Abdulbayan Guiamblang

This is in reference to your follow up letter on the complaint of Anuar Hasim and Abdulbayan
Guiamblang which was received by the office last July 21, 2010.

Anent to this, the undersigned already assigned investigators to look into their individual cases.
As a matter of fact affidavit of complaint was already made by Abdulbayan Guiamblang against
the alleged perpetrators of the crime, which include their claim for the motorcycle which was not
returned to them as of this moment.Family member, especially the wife already coordinated with
the office in relation to this case.

However, with regards to Anuar Hasim, which is detained in Alabel Jail in Sarangani, the
investigator assigned in his case is scheduled to visit him tomorrow.

Rest assured that your request will be given action by this office and if proven base on the
investigation and data and evidences gathered, the proper case will be endorsed for filing.

FOR THE COMMISSION

ATTY. CHRISTINA T. HAW TAY - JOVERO
OIC- Regional Director



